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Date: January 23rd, 2024
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Equipment Surplus
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the equipment surplus of 1 Glock 19 handgun with serial number BGZW105.  This firearm will be presented to Detective Sergeant Ronald Chittum upon his retirement as we have done in the past with other Officers who have retired.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

